
Happy Birthday USA! 
 

We hope that as of this writing we find you and your families healthy, safe and looking forward              
to celebrating our Nation’s birthday.   At your Club, we are busy preparing for our July 4th party                
at 6:00pm Sunday 7/4 which will feature a Hawg Wild catered BBQ with all the fixins and a wonderful 
fireworks show at the Clubhouse.  We have over 100 reservations and the event will be capped at 125  
so please don’t get shut out and get your reservations in at the Pro Shop by Tuesday June 29th.   

 

Also on tap for this weekend’s festivities is our annual Flag Day 
Golf tournament slated for Saturday morning July 3rd.  Details       
are available at the Pro Shop and open to golfers of all skill 
levels  

 

Spoofing and Phishing 

Technology has become as necessary as reading and writing and it is getting harder and harder to get   
us to even look up from our phones.  After reading about the cyberattacks on our gas and food supplies, 
we cannot be too careful when it comes to being on the lookout for bad people preying on our good 
intentions.  We have had reports from homeowners and lot owners of a man who claims he is calling 
from the Homeowners Association and is soliciting money for a variety of reasons.  He throws a couple 
of familiar names out, and most distressingly, he masks the call to look like it is coming from the Pro 
Shop number.  Please be aware that we would never call you soliciting donations, gift cards or money.  
We have opened an investigation with the Sheriff’s office and please let us know if you receive anything 
suspicious.  

 

Pinnacle Road Repairs 

Paving and road repairs continue on the Pinnacle side of the development as we improve access and 
make much needed road repairs.  I recently toured the area and happily send you a photo of the work 
being done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a safe and enjoyable July 4th holiday.   


